
 

Next half term… 

Monday 3rd June 

School reopens 
 

Tuesday 4th June 

Coffee Morning with the 

School Nurse, 8:40am, KS2 

site 
 

Wednesday 5th June 

Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

 

6th June—9th June 

Paris Residential  

 

Friday 7th June 

Ice Lolly Day  
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Friday 24th May 2024 

We’ve reached the end of a super half term! We hope you all 

have a lovely break and we will see you back at school on  

Monday 3rd June. This week the children enjoyed Delicious 

Doughnut Day! Thank you for all payments towards our PTA 

fund. Nursery Class loved having Parents and Carers attend 

for their Stay & Play! The booking system for Breakfast Club 

and Home Hub is now live for next half term. Please note 

there is no Home Hub on Thursday 27th June and Tuesday 

23rd July. Please can Year 6 give consent on ParentPay for 

Crucial Crew and Swimming Lessons.  



A big well done to this week’s 

attendance winners  

Fox Class 

Who have won with 98.1%            
attendance this week. They 

have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.   

  

School lunches  

Don’t forget to pre-order 

lunches for when we 

come back on ParentPay. 

If you forget to order, 

then please send your 

child in with a packed 

lunch.  

School Uniform  

Please see the email regarding school  

uniform from September 2024. Please 

note the Winsford Market also stocks our      

Yellow Polo T-shirts and Navy Jumpers 

and Cardigans.  










